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THANK YOU​ PCMS families for your generous support during the fall book fair. We had a successful and 
fun week, and we appreciate your purchases. Your generous support helps the library purchase additional 
books and resources for students and staff. It was fun seeing the students excited about reading, and I 
enjoyed meeting families during conference night. I want to especially thank the awesome support of our 
PTO, the wonderful parent volunteers who helped throughout the week, and our amazing book fair chair, 
Mrs. Jennifer Peters. Thank you again!  
 
 
Did you know the library is hosting a 25 book challenge?   We are encouraging all students to read 25 books 
this school year.  Students who participate get a vinyl sticker for their chromebook showing they have 
completed the challenge.   Please encourage your students to read and log their books at the online form.   If 
they need the link to the form, please tell them to stop by the library! 
 
 
 
 


